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Athletic legacy to be preserved in Everett High gym remodel  
Gym sections built in the 1960s and 1980s will showcase legacy in new athletic facility – thanks to 
voter approval of the 2006 school construction bond. 

 
For decades, students and community members have relied upon the 
Everett High School gymnasium as a location for community 
gatherings, rousing athletic competitions, youth and adult sports 
activities and the location for high school PE classes. 
 
Those activities will continue through winter 2013, even while both the 
north and south ends of the gym are deconstructed and reconstructed 
once again. The end result will be what some are calling a “state of the 
art” high school athletic facility and community use venue. 
 

In February 2006, voters approved a 
district construction bond that has built 
one new school (Forest View 
Elementary) and remodeled and rebuilt 
others in the last six years. The 
renovation of the EHS gym is one of the 
final construction projects detailed in 
that bond proposal.  
 
Floor plans for the project are published 
on the district website, and more details 
about the project appear in a Nov. 1, 
2012 front page story of the Everett 
Herald. 
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